
Call for papers 

The 4th Winter Conference 

The Japanese Association for Migration Studies 

 
In order to increase the academic interchange between association members, the 

Japanese Association for Migration Studies will be holding its 4th Winter Conference 

on Saturday, December 7, 2019 at Graduate School of International Development, 

Nagoya University. The presentation format will be the same as the open-subject style 

used at the association’s Annual Conference. The Winter Conference is particularly 

designed as an opportunity for younger association members to present their research 

themes but is not limited to such members. It provides an intimate setting in which to 

deepen one’s research. 

If you would like to present a paper, please send an e-mail with the application form 

to the following application site by Friday, September 27, 2019. However, presenters 

must be association members, so if you are not a member, please apply for membership 

in advance. Current members should confirm whether they have paid the membership 

fee for 2019. 

 

Conference Details 

 

Date: Saturday, December 7, 2019 

 

Location: Graduate School of International Development 

Nagoya University (Higashiyama Campus) 

Furo-cho, Chikusa-ku, Nagoya 

(Nagoya City Subway Meijo Line, Nagoya Daigaku Station) 

 

Format: Individual presentation (25 minutes), following the Annual Conference open-

subject format 

 

Application information (no specific format needed): 

(1) Applicant’s name, affiliation and e-mail address 

(2) Presentation title 

(3) 300-350 word proposal 

 

Please send the application by email to jamswinter2019@gmail.com 

 

Application deadline: Friday, September 27, 2019 

 

If you have any questions regarding payment of membership fees, please contact the 

association secretariat at imingakkai@gmail.com 
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